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Dates for your Diary 

• Girls Y5 and 6 football competition – 

Friday 7th March 

• Y5 Art masterclass at Handsworth 

School for Girls – Monday 17th March 

• Grammar School Admissions: Parent 

& Carer Information Session for Yr 

4&5 parents – Thursday 3rd April – 

9.00am 

• Y2 Bellboating (20 pupils) – Monday 

24th March pm 

 

 

 
Website anD tWitter 

 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 
 
Gallery photos - https://anglesey-
primary-school.secure-
primarysite.net/gallery-2024-2025/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Message froM Mr PeMbleton 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Ramadan Kareem 
We recognise that many of our families have 
reached the end of the first week of 
Ramadan. We wish you a peaceful and 
blessed month. 

Assembly Theme: Perseverance and 
Growth Mindset 
Next week’s assembly will focus on 
perseverance and having a growth mindset. I 
will be sharing a story about a rubber ball—
illustrating how every fall or stumble is an 
opportunity to bounce back. The object of 
reference will be a bouncy ball, and I have no 
doubt every child will want one! 

Perseverance is an essential life skill, 
teaching children that setbacks are not 
failures but stepping stones to success. 
Whether it's struggling with a tricky maths 
problem, mastering a new skill, or handling a 
difficult situation, resilience helps us grow. 
We will encourage children to think about 
times when they have faced challenges and 
discuss strategies to keep going, even when 
things seem tough. The bouncy ball is a 
reminder that, just like it bounces back after 
hitting the ground, we too can rise after 
difficulties. 

Let’s support our children in embracing 
challenges, learning from mistakes, and 
developing the confidence to keep trying. 

🌐 Staff Vacancy – Learning Mentor 

We are currently recruiting a Learning 
Mentor to expand our Pastoral Team. This is 
a fantastic opportunity to join a dedicated 
team that takes PRIDE in working at 
Anglesey. If you know someone who may be 
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interested, please direct them to the 
application details: 
Apply here 

💰 Pupil Premium Grant (PPG) – Important 

Information for Parents 
Did you know that registering your child 
for Pupil Premium Grant (PPG) 
funding can provide an extra £1,500 per 
year to support their education? This funding 
is used to enhance learning experiences, 
provide additional support, and ensure all 
children have access to the best 
opportunities at Anglesey Primary School. 

We have noticed a gap in PPG registrations 
between younger and older children, and we 
want to ensure that every eligible child is 
receiving this support. If your child is 
in Reception to Year 6, they may qualify for 
this funding if you receive any of the 
following: 

✔ Universal Credit (household income 

below £7,400 per year) 

✔ Income Support 

✔ Jobseeker’s Allowance 

✔ Child Tax Credit (not receiving Working 

Tax Credit) 

Why register? 

• Extra learning support: Funding 
helps provide additional teachers and 
teaching assistants to support your 
child’s learning. 

• Enrichment activities: It contributes 
to free or discounted school trips, 
clubs, and activities. 

• School resources: Helps the school 
invest in better equipment, books, and 
technology. 

Even if your child is already 
receiving Universal Infant Free School 
Meals (Reception, Year 1, and Year 2), 
they still need to be registered for PPG 
separately to access this funding. 

Registering is quick and easy. If you think 
your child may be eligible, please contact the 
school office or visit [Insert School Website 
Link] for more details.  

Thank you for your support in helping 
us secure the best opportunities for our 
pupils! 

tiMes table star 

Congratulations to Isa Ahmed from SL1 
He has learned all his times-tables. That’s 
amazing, well done! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Don’t forget to login and practice your times 
tables. 
 
 

https://www.hrforschools.org.uk/directory-record/3594/learning-mentor-anglesey-primary-school


 

 

  
march Online safety newsletter  

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents Information and News’ – 
‘Online Safety’. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If 
you have any issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak 
to a member of staff or ask to speak to the IT team.  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 

  
Click the link to read the newsletter: https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-
school/UploadedDocument/2fa806d0-7a53-4c76-9286-12db36b0c058/online-safety-newsletter-primary-march-
2025_anglesey-birmingham_28-02-2025.pdf  

cybersecurity Question of the Week 

 
 
                                                                          

 

                                                                                                          
                                                                                           Answer from last week: B Flooding 
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Answer next week… 
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WorlD book Day 
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Yesterday was World Book Day and everyone dressed in their comfy clothes for a ‘chill and 
read’ session. The children enjoyed lots of books and had the time to relax and enjoy the books 
we have in school. 
 
Here are some children from 2D chilling and reading… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Here are some photos of 6K chilling and reading… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Children in Nursery chilling… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

tesco triP 

Pupils from the Oak and the Base went shopping in Tesco this week to buy ingredients to make 
pancakes for Shrove Tuesday. 
 
They went on the bus and had a list of things they needed to buy. They also paid at the 
checkout. 
 
When they got back, they made and ate the pancakes and toppings. 
The children were also gifted with some books from the Tesco staff - how exciting! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

More photos in the Gallery - https://anglesey-primary-school.secure-
primarysite.net/gallery-2024-2025/ 
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Pancake Day 

Children in Nursery have also been making pancakes for Shrove Tuesday. Do you think they 
liked the taste? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


